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January 9, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE:	UE-130052—PacifiCorp’s Motion for Clarification
	
Dear Mr. King:

On January 6, 2013, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) filed a motion for clarification of Order 01 issued by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in this docket on December 27, 2013, and included a revised Attachment 1 to Order 01.  The Company inadvertently included a revised Attachment 1 that reflected assets and associated depreciation rates for resources not included in Washington rates.  Accordingly, the Company is filing the attached replacement for revised Attachment 1 that reflects only those assets and associated depreciation rates included in Washington rates in accordance with the Commission-approved West Control Area inter-jurisdictional allocation methodology.[footnoteRef:1]  The assets and associated depreciation rates that have been added to Attachment 1 to Order 01 are marked with a double asterisk in the left-hand column.  The Company respectfully requests that the revised Attachment 1 included with the Company’s motion for clarification be replaced with the attachment included with this letter. [1:  The difference between Attachment 1 to Order 01 and the revised Attachment 1 attached to this letter is the inclusion of the hydroelectric production plant depreciation rates in the west control area that were included in the original filing in Exhibit No.___(HEL-2).] 


Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Gary Tawwater at (503) 813-6805.

Sincerely,



William R. Griffith
Vice President, Regulation
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